Modern Furniture Classics
Postwar To Postmodern
Eventually, you will entirely discover a new
experience and ability by spending more cash.
still when? get you take on that you require to
get those all needs once having significantly
cash? Why dont you try to get something basic in
the beginning? Thats something that will guide you
to understand even more with reference to the
globe, experience, some places, with history,
amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own get older to act out
reviewing habit. along with guides you could enjoy
now is Modern Furniture Classics Postwar To
Postmodern below.

Shifting Paradigms in
Contemporary Ceramics
Garth Clark 2012
Published to coincide
with an exhibition held
at the the Museum of
Fine Arts, Houston, Mar.
4-June 17, 2012.
Complexity and
Contradiction in
Architecture Robert
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Venturi 1977 A
practicing architect
discusses the
theoretical background
of modern architecture
Terpsichore in Sneakers
Sally Banes 2011-03-01
Drawing on the
postmodern perspective
and concerns that
informed her
groundbreaking
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Terpischore in Sneakers,
Sally Bane’s Writing
Dancing documents the
background and
development of avantgarde and popular dance,
analyzing individual
artists, performances,
and entire dance
movements. With a sure
grasp of shifting
cultural dynamics, Banes
shows how postmodern
dance is integrally
connected to other
oppositional, often
marginalized strands of
dance culture, and
considers how certain
kinds of dance move from
the margins to the
mainstream. Banes begins
by considering the act
of dance criticism
itself, exploring its
modes, methods, and
underlying assumptions
and examining the work
of other critics. She
traces the development
of contemporary dance
from the early work of
such influential figures
as Merce Cunningham and

George Balanchine to
such contemporary
choreographers as
Molissa Fenley, Karole
Armitage, and Michael
Clark. She analyzes the
contributions of the
Judson Dance Theatre and
the Workers’ Dance
League, the emergence of
Latin postmodern dance
in New York, and the
impact of black jazz in
Russia. In addition,
Banes explores such
untraditional
performance modes as
breakdancing and the
“drunk dancing” of Fred
Astaire. Ebook Edition
Note: All images have
been redacted.
The Cambridge History of
Postmodern Literature
Brian McHale 2016-03-22
The Cambridge History of
Postmodern Literature
offers a comprehensive
survey of the field,
from its emergence in
the mid-twentieth
century to the present
day. It offers an
unparalleled examination
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of all facets of
postmodern writing that
helps readers to
understand how fiction
and poetry, literary
criticism, feminist
theory, mass media, and
the visual and fine arts
have characterized the
historical development
of postmodernism.
Covering subjects from
the Cold War and
countercultures to the
Latin American Boom and
magic realism, this
History traces the
genealogy of a literary
tradition while
remaining grounded in
current scholarship. It
also presents new
critical approaches to
postmodern literature
that will serve the
needs of students and
specialists alike.
Written by a host of
leading scholars, this
History will not only
engage readers in
contemporary debates but
also serve as a
definitive reference for

years to come.
The Changing of the
Avant-garde Terence
Riley 2002 Featuring 165
expertly reproduced
visionary architectural
drawings from The Museum
of Modern Art's Howard
Gilman Archive, this
collection brings
together a selection of
idealized, fantastic and
utopian architectural
drawings.
A Singular Modernity
Fredric Jameson
2013-01-16 The concepts
of modernity and
modernism are amongst
the most controversial
and vigorously debated
in contemporary
philosophy and cultural
theory. In this
intervention, Fredric
Jameson—perhaps the most
influential and
persuasive theorist of
postmodernity—excavates
and explores these
notions in a fresh and
illuminating manner. The
extraordinary revival of
discussions of
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modernity, as well as of
new theories of artistic
modernism, demands
attention in its own
right. It seems clear
that the (provisional)
disappearance of
alternatives to
capitalism plays its
part in the universal
attempt to revive
‘modernity’ as a social
ideal. Yet the paradoxes
of the concept
illustrate its
legitimate history and
suggest some rules for
avoiding its misuse as
well. In this major
interpretation of the
problematic, Jameson
concludes that both
concepts are tainted,
but nonetheless yield
clues as to the nature
of the phenomena they
purported to theorize.
His judicious and
vigilant probing of both
terms—which can probably
not be banished at this
late date—helps us
clarify our present
political and artistic

situations.
Postmodern Culture Hal
Foster 1985 In all the
arts a war is being
waged between modernists
and postmodernists.
Radicals have tended to
side with the modernists
against the forces of
conservatism. Postmodern
Culture is a break with
this tendency. Its
contributors propose a
postmodernism of
resistance - an
aesthetic that rejects
hierarchy and celebrates
diversity. Ranging from
architecture, sculpture
and painting to music,
photography and film,
this collection is now
recognised as a seminal
text on the
postmodernism debate.The
essays are by Hal
Foster, Jürgen Habermas,
Kenneth Frampton,
Rosalind Krauss, Douglas
Crimp, Craig Owens,
Gregory L. Ulmer,
Fredric Jameson, Jean
Baudrillard, and Edward
W. Said.
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Forbes 2000
Slaughterhouse-Five Kurt
Vonnegut 1999-01-12 A
special fiftieth
anniversary edition of
Kurt Vonnegut’s
masterpiece, “a
desperate, painfully
honest attempt to
confront the monstrous
crimes of the twentieth
century” (Time),
featuring a new
introduction by Kevin
Powers, author of the
National Book Award
finalist The Yellow
Birds Selected by the
Modern Library as one of
the 100 best novels of
all time SlaughterhouseFive, an American
classic, is one of the
world’s great antiwar
books. Centering on the
infamous World War II
firebombing of Dresden,
the novel is the result
of what Kurt Vonnegut
described as a twentythree-year struggle to
write a book about what
he had witnessed as an
American prisoner of

war. It combines
historical fiction,
science fiction,
autobiography, and
satire in an account of
the life of Billy
Pilgrim, a barber’s son
turned draftee turned
optometrist turned alien
abductee. As Vonnegut
had, Billy experiences
the destruction of
Dresden as a POW. Unlike
Vonnegut, he experiences
time travel, or coming
“unstuck in time.” An
instant bestseller,
Slaughterhouse-Five made
Kurt Vonnegut a cult
hero in American
literature, a reputation
that only strengthened
over time, despite his
being banned and
censored by some
libraries and schools
for content and
language. But it was
precisely those elements
of Vonnegut’s
writing—the political
edginess, the genrebending inventiveness,
the frank violence, the
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transgressive wit—that
have inspired
generations of readers
not just to look
differently at the world
around them but to find
the confidence to say
something about it.
Authors as wide-ranging
as Norman Mailer, John
Irving, Michael
Crichton, Tim O’Brien,
Margaret Atwood,
Elizabeth Strout, David
Sedaris, Jennifer Egan,
and J. K. Rowling have
all found inspiration in
Vonnegut’s words.
Jonathan Safran Foer has
described Vonnegut as
“the kind of writer who
made people—young people
especially—want to
write.” George Saunders
has declared Vonnegut to
be “the great, urgent,
passionate American
writer of our century,
who offers us . . . a
model of the kind of
compassionate thinking
that might yet save us
from ourselves.” Fifty
years after its initial

publication at the
height of the Vietnam
War, Vonnegut's
portrayal of political
disillusionment, PTSD,
and postwar anxiety
feels as relevant,
darkly humorous, and
profoundly affecting as
ever, an enduring beacon
through our own era’s
uncertainties. “Poignant
and hilarious, threaded
with compassion and,
behind everything, the
cataract of a thundering
moral statement.”—The
Boston Globe
Guide to the Literature
of Art History 2 Max
Marmor 2005 "This
bibliography supplements
the greatest of modern
art bibliographies, Etta
Arntzen and Robert
Rainwater's Guide to the
literature of art
history (ALA, 1980)"-Preface.
Electoral Realignments
David R. Mayhew
2008-10-01 The study of
electoral realignments
is one of the most
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influential and
intellectually
stimulating enterprises
undertaken by American
political scientists.
Realignment theory has
been seen as a science
able to predict changes,
and generations of
students, journalists,
pundits, and political
scientists have been
trained to be on the
lookout for “signs” of
new electoral
realignments. Now a
major political
scientist argues that
the essential claims of
realignment theory are
wrong—that American
elections, parties, and
policymaking are not
(and never were)
reconfigured according
to the realignment
calendar. David Mayhew
examines fifteen key
empirical claims of
realignment theory in
detail and shows us why
each in turn does not
hold up under scrutiny.
It is time, he insists,

to open the field to new
ideas. We might, for
example, adopt a more
nominalistic, skeptical
way of thinking about
American elections that
highlights contingency,
short-term election
strategies, and valence
issues. Or we might
examine such broad
topics as bellicosity in
early American history,
or racial questions in
much of our electoral
history. But we must
move on from an old
orthodoxy and failed
model of illumination.
Transformations in
Modern Architecture
Arthur Drexler 1979
From Postwar to
Postmodern Doryun Chong
2012 "Brings together
critical historical
documents, many of which
are translated into
English for the first
time, in Japanese arts
from the end of World
War II through the next
four and a half
decades."--P. 14.
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The International Style
Henry Russell Hitchcock
1997-02 The most
influential work of
architectural criticism
and history of the
twentieth century, now
available in a
handsomely designed new
edition.
The Seventies in America
John C. Super 2006
Entries describe the
decade's events, musical
groups and performers,
authors, political
groups, movies, and
literature, each
assessing the topic's
impact and tracing
subsequent events.
Graphic Design Theory
Helen Armstrong
2012-08-10 Graphic
Design Theory is
organized in three
sections: "Creating the
Field" traces the
evolution of graphic
design over the course
of the early 1900s,
including influential
avant-garde ideas of
futurism,

constructivism, and the
Bauhaus; "Building on
Success" covers the midto late twentieth
century and considers
the International Style,
modernism, and
postmodernism; and
"Mapping the Future"
opens at the end of the
last century and
includes current
discussions on
legibility, social
responsibility, and new
media. Striking color
images illustrate each
of the movements
discussed and
demonstrate the ongoing
relationship between
theory and practice. A
brief commentary
prefaces each text,
providing a cultural and
historical framework
through which the work
can be evaluated.
Authors include such
influential designers as
Herbert Bayer, L'szlo
Moholy-Nagy, Karl
Gerstner, Katherine
McCoy, Michael Rock, Lev
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Manovich, Ellen Lupton,
and Lorraine Wild.
Additional features
include a timeline,
glossary, and
bibliography for further
reading. A must-have
survey for graduate and
undergraduate courses in
design history, theory,
and contemporary issues,
Graphic Design Theory
invites designers and
interested readers of
all levels to plunge
into the world of design
discourse.
Watt Samuel Beckett
2009-06-16 In prose
possessed of the
radically stripped-down
beauty and ferocious wit
that characterize his
work, this early novel
by Nobel Prize winner
Samuel Beckett recounts
the grotesque and
improbable adventures of
a fantastically logical
Irish servant and his
master. Watt is a
beautifully executed
black comedy that, at
its core, is rooted in

the powerful and
terrifying vision that
made Beckett one of the
most influential writers
of the twentieth
century.
According to Our Hearts
Angela Onwuachi-Willig
2013-06-18 DIV This
landmark book looks at
what it means to be a
multiracial couple in
the United States today.
According to Our Hearts
begins with a look back
at a 1925 case in which
a two-month marriage
ends with a man suing
his wife for
misrepresentation of her
race, and shows how our
society has yet to come
to terms with
interracial marriage.
Angela Onwuachi-Willig
examines the issue by
drawing from a variety
of sources, including
her own experiences. She
argues that housing law,
family law, and
employment law fail, in
important ways, to
protect multiracial
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couples. In a society in
which marriage is used
to give, withhold, and
take away status—in the
workplace and
elsewhere—she says
interracial couples are
at a disadvantage, which
is only exacerbated by
current law. /div
1000 Lights: 1878-1959
Charlotte Fiell 2005
Reichhaltig
illustriertes Werk über
Lampen und Leuchten von
den Anfängen bis zur
Gegenwart: Geschichte,
Entwicklung, Modelle,
Designer und
Werkstätten.
The Postmodern Condition
Jean-François Lyotard
1984 In this book it
explores science and
technology, makes
connections between
these epistemic,
cultural, and political
trends, and develops
profound insights into
the nature of our
postmodernity.
Postmodernism, Or, The
Cultural Logic of Late

Capitalism Fredric
Jameson 1991 Proceedings
of a symposium, held as
a satellite meeting of
the Second World
Congress of
Neuroscience, at the
University of Bremen in
August 1987. An overview
of lesion-induced neural
plasticity in such areas
as the spinal cord;
vertibular, oculomotor,
visual, and olfactory
systems; the cerebellum;
and the cerebral cortex.
Many diagrams, charts,
and illustrations. Some
implications for the
general understanding of
neural plasticity are
discussed. The title
essay was published in
1984 in New Left Review,
and a number of the
other essays presented
here also appeared in
previous publications,
sometimes in an earlier
form. Jameson
(comparative literature,
Duke. ) evaluates the
concept of postmodernism
and surveys developments
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in a wide range of
fields--market ideology,
architecture, painting,
installment art, film,
video art, literature.
Annotation copyrighted
by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Whitney Museum of
American Art Whitney
Museum of American Art
2015-01-01 An exciting
guide to, and
celebration of, the
Whitney Museum and its
outstanding collection
of American art This
all-new handbook, a
fresh look at the
Whitney Museum of
American Art's
collection, highlights
the museum's
extraordinary holdings
and its fascinating
history. Featuring
iconic pieces by artists
such as Calder, Hopper,
Johns, O'Keeffe, and
Warhol--as well as
numerous works by underrecognized individuals-this is not only a guide
to the Whitney's

collection, but also a
remarkable primer on
modern and contemporary
American art.
Beautifully illustrated
with abundant new
photography, the book
pairs scholarly entries
on 350 artists with
images of some of their
most significant works.
The museum's history and
the evolution of its
collection, including
the Whitney's important
distinction as one of
the few American museums
founded by an artist,
and the notion of
"American" in relation
to the collection, are
covered in two short
essays. Published to
coincide with the
Whitney's highly
anticipated move to a
new facility in downtown
New York in the spring
of 2015, this book
celebrates the museum's
storied past and vibrant
present as it looks
ahead to its future.
My Los Angeles Edward W.
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Soja 2014-03-14 At once
informative and
entertaining, inspiring
and challenging, My Los
Angeles provides a deep
understanding of urban
development and change
over the past forty
years in Los Angeles and
other city regions of
the world. Once the
least dense American
metropolis, Los Angeles
is now the country’s
densest urbanized area
and one of the most
culturally heterogeneous
cities in the world.
Soja takes us through
this urban
metamorphosis, analyzing
urban restructuring,
deindustrialization and
reindustrialization, the
globalization of capital
and labor, and the
formation of an
information-intensive
New Economy. By
examining his own
evolving interpretations
of Los Angeles and the
debates on the so-called
Los Angeles School of

urban studies, Soja
argues that a radical
shift is taking place in
the nature of the
urbanization process,
from the familiar
metropolitan model to
regional urbanization.
By looking at such
concepts as new
regionalism, the spatial
turn, the end of the
metropolis era, the
urbanization of
suburbia, the global
spread of industrial
urbanism, and the
transformative urbanindustrialization of
China, Soja offers a
unique and remarkable
perspective on critical
urban and regional
studies.
The Routledge Companion
to Postmodernism Stuart
Sim 2012-05-23 This
fully revised third
edition of The Routledge
Companion to
Postmodernism provides
the ideal introduction
to postmodernist
thought. Featuring
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contributions from a
cast of international
scholars, the Companion
contains 19 detailed
essays on major themes
and topics along with an
A-Z of key terms and
concepts. As well as
revised essays on
philosophy, politics,
literature, and more,
the first section now
contains brand new
essays on critical
theory, business, gender
and the performing arts.
The concepts section,
too, has been enhanced
with new topics ranging
from hypermedia to
global warming. Students
interested in any aspect
of postmodernism will
continue to find this an
indispensable resource.
The Fifties in America
John C. Super 2005
Surveys the events and
people of the United
States and Canada from
1950 through 1959.
Architectural Record
2001
Slaughterhouse Five Or

the Children's Crusade
Kurt Vonnegut 1991 Billy
Pilgrim survives capture
by the Gemans in World
War II, the Dresden
bombings, and the
struggle for financial
success only to be
kidnapped in a flying
saucer and taken to the
planet Tralfamadore.
Atlas of Furniture
Design Mateo Kries
2019-10-17 In 2019, the
Vitra Design Museum will
publish the Atlas of
Furniture Design, the
definitive, encyclopedic
overview of the history
of modern furniture
design. Featuring over
1700 objects by more
than 500 designers and
121 manufacturers, it
includes approximately
2800 images ranging from
detailed object
photographs to
historical images
documenting interiors,
patents, brochures, and
related works of art and
architecture. The basis
for the Atlas of
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Furniture Design is the
collection held by the
Vitra Design Museum, one
of the largest of its
kind with more than 7000
works. The book presents
selected pieces by the
most important designers
of the last 230 years
and documents key
periods in design
history, including early
nineteenth-century
industrial furniture in
bentwood and metal, Art
Nouveau and Secessionist
pieces and works by
protagonists of
classical modernism and
postwar design, as well
as postmodern and
contemporary pieces. The
Atlas of Furniture
Design employed a team
of more than 70 experts
and features over 550
detailed texts about key
objects. In-depth essays
provide sociocultural
and design-historical
context to four
historical epochs of
furniture design and the
pieces highlighted here,

enriched by a detailed
annex containing
designer biographies,
glossaries, and
elaborate information
graphics. The Atlas of
Furniture Design is an
indispensable resource
for collectors, scholars
and experts, as well as
a beautifully designed
object that speaks to
design enthusiasts.
Modern Furniture
Classics Since 1945
Charlotte Fiell 1991
This stunning volumes
presents a complete
visual history of
furniture design since
1945, with 144
spectacular color
photographs (and another
203 in bandw), all
accompanied by detailed
descriptions. A
comprehensive reference
section provides
designer biographies, a
bibliography, a lists of
retail outlets and
museums, and advice on
collecting. Annotation
copyrighted by Book
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News, Inc., Portland, OR
Domus 2002
Modern Architecture Otto
Wagner 1988 In 1896,
Otto Wagner's "Modern
Architecture" shocked
the European
architectural community
with its impassioned
plea for an end to
eclecticism and for a
"modern" style suited to
contemporary needs and
ideals, utilizing the
nascent constructional
technologies and
materials. Through the
combined forces of his
polemical, pedagogical,
and professional
efforts, this
determined, newly
appointed professor at
the Vienna Academy of
Fine Arts emerged in the
late 1890s - along with
such contemporaries as
Charles Rennie
Mackintosh in Glasgow
and Louis Sullivan in
Chicago - as one of the
leaders of the
revolution soon to be
identified as the

"Modern Movement."
Wagner's historic
manifesto is now
presented in a new
English translation the first in almost
ninety years - based on
the expanded 1902 text
and noting emendations
made to the 1896, 1898,
and 1914 editions. In
his introduction, Dr.
Harry Mallgrave examines
Wagner's tract against
the backdrop of
nineteenth-century
theory, critically
exploring the affinities
of Wagner's
revolutionary élan with
the German eclectic
debate of the 1840s, the
materialistic tendencies
of the 1870s and 1880s,
and the emerging
cultural ideology of
modernity. Modern
Architecture is one of
those rare works in the
literature of
architecture that not
only proclaimed the
dawning of a new era,
but also perspicaciously
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and cogently shaped the
issues and the course of
its development; it
defined less the
personal aspirations of
one individual and more
the collective hopes and
dreams of a generation
facing the sanguine
promise of a new century
Reinventing Bach Paul
Elie 2013-04-04 DIV
Johann Sebastian Bach –
celebrated pipe
organist, court composer
and master of sacred
music – was also a
technical pioneer.
Working in Germany in
the early eighteenth
century, he invented new
instruments and carried
out experiments in
tuning, the effects of
which are still with us
today. Two hundred years
later, a number of
extraordinary musicians
have utilised the music
of Bach to thrilling
effect through the art
of recording, furthering
their own virtuosity and
reinventing the composer

for our time. In
Reinventing Bach, Paul
Elie brilliantly blends
the stories of modern
musicians with a
polyphonic account of
our most celebrated
composer’s life to
create a spellbinding
narrative of the
changing place of music
in our lives. We see the
sainted organist Albert
Schweitzer playing to a
mobile recording unit
set up at London’s
Church of All Hallows in
order to spread Bach’s
organ works to the world
beyond the churches, and
Pablo Casals’s Abbey
Road recordings of
Bach’s cello suites
transform the middleclass sitting room into
a hotbed of
existentialism; we watch
Leopold Stokowski
persuade Walt Disney to
feature his own grand
orchestrations of Bach
in the animated
classical-music movie
Fantasia – which made
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Bach the sound of
children’s playtime and
Hollywood grandeur alike
– and we witness how
Glenn Gould’s Goldberg
Variations made Bach the
byword for postwar cool.
Through the Beatles and
Switched-on Bach and
Gödel, Escher, Bach –
through film, rock
music, the Walkman, the
CD and up to Yo-Yo Ma
and the iPod – Elie
shows us how dozens of
gifted musicians
searched, experimented
and collaborated with
one another in the
service of a composer
who emerged as the
prototype of the
spiritualised,
technically savvy
artist. /div
Chairs by Architects
Agata Toromanoff
2016-08-01 Revealing
pairings of a chair and
a building by each
architect featuring
fifty-five stars from
Calatrava to Hadid"
Performance, Fashion and

the Modern Interior
Fiona Fisher 2011-11-22
An international
assessment of how the
last 150 years of
interior design have
been influenced by the
clothes people wear and
the desire to create
drama and social
rituals.
Don't Call the Thrift
Shop Susannah Ryder 2007
Enables readers to
determine the value of
jewelry, coins, china,
silver, and other estate
heirlooms in a guide
that includes coverage
of how to identify
valuable antiques,
understand how certain
items gain value, and
participate in an
auction or estate sale.
Original.
Inside the White Cube
Brian O'Doherty 1999
These essays explicitly
confront a particular
crisis in postwar art,
seeking to examine the
assumptions on which the
modern commercial and
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museum gallery was
based.
Modern Furniture
Classics Charlotte Fiell
1991 Containing some of
the most spectacular
color photographs of
furniture ever
published, this stunning
book presents a complete
visual history of
furniture design since
the end of the Second
World War.
Forthcoming Books Rose
Arny 2002
Books in Print 1991
The Social Project Kenny
Cupers 2014-04-01 Winner
of the 2015 Abbott
Lowell Cummings prize
from the Vernacular
Architecture Forum
Winner of the 2015 Sprio
Kostof Book Award from
the Society of
Architectural Historians
Winner of the 2016
International Planning
History Society Book
Prize for European
Planning History
Honorable Mention: 2016
Wylie Prize in French

Studies In the three
decades following World
War II, the French
government engaged in
one of the twentieth
century’s greatest
social and architectural
experiments:
transforming a mostly
rural country into a
modernized urban nation.
Through the statesanctioned construction
of mass housing and
development of towns on
the outskirts of
existing cities, a new
world materialized where
sixty years ago little
more than cabbage and
cottages existed. Known
as the banlieue, the
suburban landscapes that
make up much of
contemporary France are
near-opposites of the
historic cities they
surround. Although these
postwar environments of
towers, slabs, and
megastructures are often
seen as a single utopian
blueprint gone awry,
Kenny Cupers
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demonstrates that their
construction was instead
driven by the intense
aspirations and
anxieties of a broad
range of people.
Narrating the complex
interactions between
architects, planners,
policy makers,
inhabitants, and social
scientists, he shows how
postwar dwelling was
caught between the
purview of the welfare
state and the rise of
mass consumerism. The
Social Project unearths
three decades of
architectural and social
experiments centered on

the dwelling environment
as it became an object
of modernization, an
everyday site of citizen
participation, and a
domain of social
scientific expertise.
Beyond state
intervention, it was
this new regime of
knowledge production
that made postwar
modernism mainstream.
The first comprehensive
history of these wideranging urban projects,
this book reveals how
housing in postwar
France shaped both
contemporary urbanity
and modern architecture.
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